
 

 

 
         Date: 20 Feb 2025 
 

 

Dear Year 1 Parents,  

Measles, Mumps, Rubella & Varicella (MMRV) for Year 1 students 

The School Immunisation Team (SIT) from the Department of Health will visit our school on 13th 
March 2025 (Thur) to administer MMRV vaccine to eligible Year 1 students. Information on these 
vaccines issued by the Centre for Health Protection will be sent home with your child today.  

  

Please read it carefully and return the completed form along with the original immunisation 
record to the school by 27th February 2025 (Thur).  If you do not consent, you will need to complete 
the Refusal Form and return the form to us. 

  

Children born after 1 Jul 2018 should have received MMRV at 18 months old in Maternal and Child 
Health Centres. If your child has been having the immunisation according to the Hong Kong 
Childhood Immunisation Programme, they should complete the requirement and do not need to 
join this mop-up campaign.The MMRV are for students who have never received/ have not 
completed the doses. 

  

 * If you are unsure if this immunsation is required but you are happy for it to go ahead, my advice is 
to consent and send your immunisation book in. The CHP team will check all records before 
administering and will only give them if needed. * 

  

If you have any questions about the vaccines, please contact the SIT at 2615 8585 or 2615 8563 
during their office hours. 

  



 

 

Best regards, 

Carmen Chan 

School Health Professional 

Kowloon Junior School 

Tel: 3765 8781 

Email: nurse@kjs.edu.hk 
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